
February 26, 2025 from River City Regulators 

It's a sad day for RCR and the Cowboy community 

 
************************************* 

It is with a heavy heart that we inform you all of the passing of our long time pard, and all 
around great guy, Wyatt B. Wright (Greg Tyler). 

 
 

 

 
Please keep his family in your thoughts and prayers. 


